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Vote-by-Mail was unfathomably helpful during my time as a law student after I moved 

to Eugene. It allowed me the time to research candidates in my new home state and 

to vote more easily on my busy schedule. Those benefits persist today not only for 

me, but for everyone who else who chooses to vote in Oregon.  


